
Contact us:  Office Phone: 231-773-2812  office@connectionpointmi.com 

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9am-3pm 

Lead Pastor Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com  

Children’s Pastor Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com 

Youth Pastor Matthew Spear: matthew@connectionpointmi.com 

Director of NCRC Sarah Klassen: sarahk@connectionpointmi.com 



Things You Should Know!  
 
Connect Cards can be found in the seat-back pocket in front of 
you!  Please fill it out, take it to the Welcome Center in the Foyer 
and grab a gift!  We want guests to feel welcome and we hope 
to see you again!  

Prayer Requests can be submitted via the website under the 
Ministries tab.  These prayer requests go directly to Pastor 
Aaron and are confidential.   

Text to Give is available. Please text GIVE to  231-386-0644 
and then follow the instructions given!  You can also give online 
by visiting connectionpointmi.com and click the DONATE tab for 
a secure transaction.  Thanks for supporting our ministries here 
at Connection Point.   

The Bridge the Gap Fund sign is across from the Café. If you 
are interested in giving above your tithes/offerings there is a 
giving kiosk at the FOR store.  Please email the church office for 
more information. 

New Church Directory App is available now! If you need help 
accessing it please contact the church office and we can work 
on getting you set up! 

 

________________________________________________

Upcoming Events!  
Kids’ÊFoodÊBasket  - We are still accepting meat sticks, fruit 
cups, pudding cups.  TODAY, we are coloring bags for Kids’ 
Food Basket!  Please stay after church for a little while to 
participate in the event!  

AprilÊ7:ÊGoodÊFridayÊService will be at 6:30PM.  Childcare 
will be provided for the nursery only.   

AprilÊ9:ÊEasterÊBreakfast will be served in the gym from 8-
10:30AM.  Come celebrate Easter and fellowship together! 

AprilÊ22:ÊLadiesÊDayÊOut at Olivet Nazarene University from 
9am-3pm. Tickets are $45 with lunch or $30 without lunch. 
Please register and pay the office by March 24th. Carpooling 
will be available!   

MayÊ13:ÊCommunityÊGarden will begin planting at 9AM!  This 
is a HUGE undertaking and we need all the help we can get!  
Come on out!  

JuneÊ19-23:ÊKidsÊSummerÊCamp is back and we need 
YOU!!! Registration is OPEN!  We are looking for volunteers to 
help and donations that will contribute to food, transportation, 
activities, etc.   Volunteer sign-up is located in the Welcome 
Center. 

Kids’ÊClothingÊCloset - Our church is in beginning stages of 
creating a clothing closet just for kids!  We would love to take 
any and all donations of kids’ clothing and shoes that are still 
in good condition.  Donations can be brought to the church on 
Sunday mornings and placed in the donation box in the Family 
Entrance lobby.  Please contact Marla Punches at 231-286-
8030 for any additional questions. 

Weekly Gatherings:   
Sunday Service: 9AM & 10:30AM 

Kids Service: Sundays during both Services 
Youth Group: Sundays from 6-7:30PM 

Further Reflection for 3/26 

1. When you think of evangelism, what comes to mind? 

2. Read John 1:43-50, what does it look like to invite 
people to “come and see” for themselves?  

3. If you were to think of your circle of influence, who are 
the people that you have the most influence over? 

4. What’s your "I was blind, but now I see" moment? If 
you had to share your story, what are the key elements 
you would want to share? 

5. What have been some of the barriers that prevent you 
from sharing the good news in the past?  

6. “Preach the Gospel always, and when necessary, use 
words.” What comes to your mind when you hear this 
quote? 

7. Read 1 Corinthians 11:1. What does this mean for us as 
Christians? 

8. Consider your life. Do your actions lead people closer or 
further from Christ? 

9. What are some next steps you can take this week to 
share the good news? 


